
NOTICE OF PUBLIC TESTING OF THE TABULATOR AND PROGRAM  
TO BE USED FOR THE NOVEMBER 5, 2019 

SPECIAL ELECTION 
 
Please take notice that a Public Testing of the Tabulator and the Program that will be used for 
the tallying of results of the November 5, 2019 Special Election will be held on: 
 

Wednesday, October 30, 2019 at 9:00 am 
 
at the following locations: 
 
Bruce Township Hall:  223 East Gates St 
Washington Twp Hall:  57900 Van Dyke 
 
The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to demonstrate that the computer programs used to 
record and count the votes cast at the election meet the requirements of law. All interested 
persons are invited to attend. 

 
 
Susan Brockmann, Bruce Township Clerk  

 Kathy Bosheers, Washington Township Clerk  
  

 
Publish:    October 20, 2019 

 

 


